
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Performance of ‘9 to 5’ 

 

The Drama and Music departments would like to invite you to the long-awaited Upper School 

Performance of the ‘9 to 5’.  The show has pupils from years 10, 11, 12 and 13 involved, who have 

been rehearsing since October.  All pupils involved have been working hard to produce a 

professional show with acting and singing all being of a high standard.  Over 40 pupils are involved 

in all aspects of the show, from choreographing the dances to helping in the A/V team and 

performing in the live band. 

 

The first performance is on Tuesday 8 February and repeated on Wednesday 9 and Thursday 10 

of February at 7pm in the South Hall.  Tickets will be available to purchase from the 31 January 

2022 priced at £10.00.  St Martin’s pupils will be able to purchase a ticket for themselves prior to 

the show for £6.00.  All money raised will go to the hire of costumes and the staging of future 

productions. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Page  Mr Harris  

Director   Musical Director 

 


